
) Environment

/ Canterbury
Regional Council
Kaunihera Taiao hi Waitaha

Comments

LTP 2021-31

Comment ID 1253

Response Date 14/04/21 2:32 PM

Status Submitted

Submission Type Email

Version 0.2

Files

First name Sarah

Surname Boje

Email address

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation? No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in? -

Do you have any further comments on the

activities proposed in specific portfolio/s (please

select all those you wish to comment on):

Where do you live in Canterbury? Select your -
district below:

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Kaikoura

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Hurunui

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimakariri

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Christchurch
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Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Selwyn

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Ashburton

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Mackenzie

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Timaru

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waimate

Would you like to see us investing in the following

initiatives in your area? Waitaki

Do you wish to speak to your submission? No

How did you find out about giving feedback?
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Subject: LTP submission

Date: Sunday, 11 April 2021 8:01:01 pm

Submitter: Sarah Frances Louise Boje of
Phone number

Email

Long Term Plan 2021-31.

I support:

1. The public being granted the opportunity to be heard, on any decision made by elected
representatives or any delegated authority that has consequences for public health and the
environment.

2. That Environment Canterbury priorities and resource an urgent plan to the Canterbury
Land and Water Regional Plan, that actively provides input when processing resource
consents that have consequences for public health and the environment. Until then, these
consents should not be granted.

3. Other matters I would like to bring to your attention is the use o f 1080 and how cruel
and damaging to all living life form. I request/demand ( as it is our right to breathe healthy
air and clean water) that this be stopped immediately.

4. As for residents in Christchurch and water usage, there shouldn't be a water charge on
top of what we already pay in our rates. If irrigation used on our diary farms were to be
halted and find an alternative use for the Canterbury plains there would not be a shortage.

Sarah Boje
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From:

To:


